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Request: 
 

1. Does you authority provide allotments?  

Yes 

2. If you do provide allotments: 

3. Do you currently allow tenants to have bonfires on their plots?  

Some sites do allow gardens fires, some have specific burning times, some sites 
fires are banned. 

4. If you don't allow bonfires on plots, is that a recent decision (since January 2020) 
and was climate change a stated factor in the decision being made?  

No 

5. If you do allow bonfires on plots, are you considering a change of policy within the 
next 18 months based on the damage to the environment that they cause?  

Yes. This is something that will be considered/discussed in the next 18 months. 

 
 


